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 YEOVAL CENTRAL SCHOOL 

Term 4 Week 8 

30 November 2020 

At Yeoval Central School we inspire all to be responsible, respectful learners. Working together to achieve and grow. 

K/1/2: TERM 4 HIGHLIGHTS 

Acting on feedback about 
our writing at the feedback 

table 

Having the opportunity to 
teach others about our own 

learning. E.g. Talking/ 
Speech Marks.  

Typing letters and 
getting a response from 

Santa 

Learning about when to 

change paragraphs with  

TIP TOP. 

Drawing local places for Art 

Learning and using our 
sight words in context 

Welcoming Marlie into K12  

Reading for enjoyment 

Supporting our pre-schoolers 
with learning and adjusting to 

school life 

At Yeoval Central School we are respectful, responsible and cooperative.  

Our PBL focus areas for Term 4 Weeks 6-10 are: 

 Kind words  
 Kind actions 

Using puppetry in Drama   

Continually building on our knowledge. 
(Adding more words to a class ‘homophone’ 

brainstorm).   



Well done to our Years 9/10 students who completed work experience last week. Mr Keith Peasley ensured 

students had a variety of workplaces to host our students. I thank our local and faraway businesses: The Billabong, 

The Royal Hotel, Kerin Engineering, CAMFIX services, Auslive Auctions, Ridgecrest Christian Living Centre, Chris 

Haycock, Mirrabooka Motors, Cumnock Ag N Vet and Wellington Library. Some of our students experienced 

working on the other side of the desk at St Columba’s Primary School, Yeoval and Cumnock Preschools, Yeoval 

Central School and Glenroi Heights, Cumnock, Orange East and Wellington Public Schools. 

Our final farewell to Year 12 was held at YCS on Monday night. Mr Ken Horley, as Year Advisor coordinated a lovely 

evening catered for by The Royal Hotel. It was lovely to be able to host dinner for our students and their families 

and find out that Lochlan too has also been offered early entry. With Chase and Daniel also securing work, all of our 

graduating Year 12 students have options post-high school. 

DON’T FORGET to RSVP to our annual Presentation Night which is open to ALL OF THE 

YEOVAL COMMUNITY. Use the QR Code to register, or call the office to RSVP by Sunday 

6 December – entry can only occur for those that RSVP. 

 
 
Nicole Bliss  
Principal  

 A message from the Principal 

At Yeoval Central School we inspire all to be responsible, respectful learners. Working together to achieve and grow. 

NOTICES 

SCHOOL GATES OPEN  

8.30am 

If parents/caregivers need to 

drop students off before that 

time, please contact the 

school. 



Year 9/10 Work Experience 

Find us on Facebook  We are a member of the Western Access Program 

Last week saw our school a little quieter, which is always nice. Missing was the noise created by our creative, busy, 
sociable, and clever Stage 5 students - it’s always constructive noise of course. They escaped the confines of the 
school to enter the world of work. 

I was fortunate to visit a number of host employers during the week and was thrilled with everything I found. The 
students were stuck into the tasks set for them, and most importantly were watching, listening and learning. 

The opportunity seeks to give students the chance to clarify their potential career choices. Some will realise it is 
not for them, or that their choice was spot on. Either is fine, as the setting of career goals needs to be informed 
and realistic. 

Every host spoke well of the YCS students, and appreciated being a positive contributor to the lives of their guests. 

I cannot detail all of the placements, however the highlights for me were –  

• Skye realising that the Maths she said she couldn’t do at school was also the Maths she used at Kerin Engineering to draft 
plans for construction. 

• Lucy giving me a guided tour of the Ridgecrest Centre – what a great place, and a credit to the community that enables it 
to continue. 

• Jiego  making me a perfect coffee at the Billabong. They love him there, for good reasons. 

• Leilani proudly showing me around her old school in Orange, and feeling right at home. 

• Ezra expressing his surprise at how much he enjoyed the K/1/2 classroom at YCS. 

• Kitana being mobbed by the little ones at Glenroi Heights PS during wet day activities. She 
just loved it. 

• Lindsy being truly sad that she had to cut her placement short. 

• Beau  finding his place in the world in the construction industry. 

• Jack finally being able to be online and digital all day without getting into strife at Auslive Auctions. 

• Ruby at Wellington PS saying that Kinder teaching is now one of 2 options, along with Nursing. She will be 
excellent at either profession. 

• Alannah discarding the sling and working hard in the Hospitality room. Such commitment. 

• Caleb searching for worms in sheep samples at Cumnock Ag n Vet. Did he find some? 

• Savannah  appearing right at home, and earning rave reviews at Cumnock Preschool. 

• Lillie achieving similar standards at Yeoval Preschool. The kids loved her. 

• Thomas running the world of farming. He is a force with big plans. 

• Tyelia sharing her Maths expertise with the Cumnock PS students. They were impressed! 

• Paul having to be restrained from rebuilding whole vehicles at Mirrabooka Motors in Morisset. 

• Alana asking the YCS K/1/2 teacher whether she could create and present an Art lesson. She did, 
and the results are there for all to see in the room. Well done! 

• Lauren being so proactive and professional at Wellington Library. A very talented and perceptive 
young lady. 

My thanks to all the students for their initiative and energy. Well done all of you. 

Thanks also to Mrs Tremain for her assistance and advice and the SAS staff at YCS for 
processing all the paperwork that enabled this great week to happen. 

Keith Peasley 
Transition Coordinator (Rel) 



Congratulations to all our student achievers this week. 

Student of the Week 
Term 4 Week 7 

K/1/2:  Marlie 
For writing a great reading 
response and responding 

positively to teacher feedback for 
improvement 

 

 3/4: Cody 
For being conscientious and 

respectful 
 

5/6: Lance 
For tenacity to master skills in 

swimming 
 

Stage 4:  Beau 
For doing a great job on his 

music assessment task 
 

Stage 5: Alana  
For doing a great job on school 

based work experience 
Stage5: Alannah 

For doing a great job on school 
based work experience 

 

Stage 6: Jorja 
For excellent feedback on 

Industrial Technology portfolio 
 

 

Calendar Dates/Notices 

School Calendar 
Term 4, Week 8 

30 Nov - 3 Dec 
Year 9/10 Excursion - Broken Hill 

30 Nov - 4 Dec 
Intensive Swimming 

1 Dec 
Year 7 2021 Transition Day to 

Dubbo 
3 Dec 

Year 5/6 Incursion @YCS 
4 Dec 

Captain Speeches and Voting 

Term 4, Week 9 
7 Dec 

Year 10 to Year 11 WAP Transition 
Day 

9 Dec 
Presentation Night 

10 Dec 
Year 6 Graduation Dinner  

Term 4, Week 10 
16 Dec 

Last Day of school 
 

Assessment Calendar 
Term 4, Week 8 

Year 12 
Ancient History 

Biology 
Chemistry 

Drama 
Industrial Technology 

Numeracy 
Sport, Lifestyle and Recreation 

Term 4, Week 9 
Year 12 

Construction 
English Standard 
English Studies  

Hospitality 
Mathematics Standard 1 
Mathematics Standard 2 

Visual Design 
Work Studies 

Term 4, Week 10 
Year 8  

Technology Mandatory -  
Materials - Metal 

PERMISSION NOTES DUE NOW: 

• Year 6 Graduation Dinner 

• Year 5/6 Incursion @ YCS 

Please return ASAP  

Swimming Reminder: 
Swimmers 

Rash vest / T-shirt 

Towel 

School hat 

Water bottle 

CRICKET NEWS WITH KATIE  
On Sunday 29 November I played for 

Orana Outlaws against the Illawarra 

Flames. We won the game and I scored 27  

Our team has now advanced into the semi 

finals which will be played at the SCG in 

December. The winners will play in the 

grand final  

The competition is the Plan B Regional Big 

Bash. 

Katie - YCS Student  

Share Our Space is back these Summer 

2020/21 school holidays! 


